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Pacific Gas and Electric Company issued the following release entitled:  

 

Diablo Canyon Decommissioning Engagement Panel in Cooperation with PG&E Will Host 

a Public Meeting to Discuss the County of San Luis Obispo’s Draft Environmental Impact 

Report on Decommissioning Diablo Canyon Power Plant 

July 31, 2023 

San Luis Obispo, Calif. – The Diablo Canyon Decommissioning Engagement Panel (Panel) 

and Pacific Gas and Electric Company (PG&E) will hold an in-person and virtual meeting 

Wednesday, August 9, from 6:00pm-8:00pm (PT). The meeting is being held to discuss the 

County of San Luis Obispo’s recently released Draft Environmental Impact Report (DEIR) on 

decommissioning related activities at Diablo Canyon Power Plant (DCPP). 

The meeting will include presentations from the County of San Luis Obispo, State Lands 

Commission and California Coastal Commission and information on how the public can 

participate in the DEIR process. 

Additionally, an open house will be held from 4-6pm and 8-9pm, before and following the 

meeting, so members of the public and media may ask questions of representatives from 

presenting agencies and PG&E.  

“PG&E is committed to safely and responsibly decommissioning DCPP in a manner that is 

respectful of the environment, reflects local community input and meets all regulatory 

requirements. While we are pursuing extended operations according to California Senate Bill 

846, we are also diligently planning for the eventual decommissioning of DCPP,” Maureen 

Zawalick, DCPP vice president, said. 

How to Participate:  

The in-person meeting will be held at the San Luis Obispo County Government Center at 1055 

Monterey Street in San Luis Obispo. To register to attend the meeting online, visit the Panel’s 

website at https://diablocanyonpanel.org/. The meeting will also be broadcast on SLOSPAN and 

local access Channel 21.  

About the Panel:  

The Diablo Canyon Decommissioning Engagement Panel was created to foster open and 

frequent dialogue between members of the local community and PG&E on matters related to 

DCPP decommissioning. Panelists are local community members from across San Luis Obispo 

County who were selected to broadly represent diverse community viewpoints. The Panel 

meets periodically on matters related to DCPP decommissioning and the future use of DCPP 

lands and facilities. 
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